

## UTAH VALLEY UNIVERSITY

OFFICE of the ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT for ACADEMIC AFFAIRS UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH & INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS

May 29, 2008

Dear Chuck,

Thank you for your attendance and participation during the recent Campus Forum: Considering a Globally Interdependent Community. From your ideas we will form a plan to increase our efforts to build a globally engaged university.

UVU graduates need be aware of the bigger picture of the world as their community. Their education should include experiences with diverse people, places, and cultures. UVU graduates will have the opportunity to learn the meaning of being globally interdependent.

What we accomplished at our forum was just the beginning. From here we plan, not only map out a plan, but to continue with actions to achieve a more globally engaged studentbody.

With appreciation,

Loretta Palmer

Associate Vice President

Undergraduate Research and International Programs

fi